
i

!

'

[_ , h, Mc p'np'
UNITED STATES "*

e y NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONy
;;; .E WASHIPeGTON, D. C. 20555

k . . . * ,[ July 20, 1979
*

Docket No.: 50-170
i

Colonel Darrell W. McIndol, USAF, MC
Defense Nuclear Agency i

Amed Forces Radiobiology Research
Institute

Bethesda, Maryland 20014
1

Dear Colonel McIndol: c

'

We have received your letter of July 2,1979, in which you proposed changes
to the Technical Specifications for the AFFRI TRIGA Reactor. We will review
the proposed Technical Specifications for inclusion in your license; however,
to comply with the regulations we request a submittal in accordance with ,

10 CFR 50.90.

Sincerely. -

Y. *

Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4 ,

Division of Operating Reactors
.
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